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WARDEN’S COURT 
 

MAGISTRATES COURT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA 
501 HAY STREET 

PERTH  WA  6000 

 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 

No. 2 of 2023 

Dear Practitioners 

RE:  CIRCULAR IN RELATION TO NOTIFICATION OF TEMPLATE FORMS 

We write to advise practitioners as to a resource which is now available through the Warden’s 

Court portal on the departmental website. 

In this respect, consideration has been given to the creation of template forms to enable the 

efficient administration and processing of consent orders and programming of matters.  It will 

be noted in particular, that there is a template provided in respect of what is commonly referred 

to as an MOPD. In the event that practitioners have a view as to the correctness or otherwise 

or the approach proposed to be taken, practitioners are invited to provide written feedback to 

the Warden’s Court.   

Please note however any written feedback which is provided may be posted in a public manner 

so as to facilitate further discussions and submissions being made by interested parties as to 

how the efficient conduct of the jurisdiction may be achieved. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Warden Tom McPhee  Warden Genevieve Cleary 

  20 June 2023             20 June 2023 


